
8/13/24  
Bargaining report #4 

 
We met in a joint session with the 

company for both the morning and 
afternoon. 

 
Your Bargaining Committee 

appreciates all members who spoke 
with their supervisors to advocate for a 

fair contract. This support led to 
positive dialogue with the company, 

and we feel optimistic about reaching 
an agreement as we head into 

tomorrow. 
 

In Everlasting Unity, 
Your CWA Bargaining Committee 

 


